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We would like to acknowledge the Wiradjuri and Ngunawal people who are the traditional custodians of this land. We would also like to pay respect to their elders past and present and extend that respect to other Aboriginal people present.

Boorowa/B

IUNDAY MASS TIME
jaturday Vigll 6.00pm - 10 people

VEEKDAY SERVICES
"UESDAY: MASS & HOLY HOUR - No Mass during
icheol Holldays - Mass when avaliable at 12.30pm -
thurch preceded by Holy Hour hefore the Blassed
iacrament at 11.30am Suspensed
VEDNESDAY: 11.00am - Hospital, Holy Communion
iervice with Liturgy of the Word Suspensed
'HURSDAY: Msss 11.00am - §t Patrick’s Church,
loorowa -10 peopls

NGILIATION RAME F E|
aturday 5.30pm Anytime by appointment
OMMUNITY ROSARY: Suspensed
iaturday: 5.30pm Church
IARRIAGES: by appointment at least 6 months notice

}ICK: Please pray for Ashley
lohnson daughter of Deidre and Denis
flanion who had a stroke iast
veekend.

IMAILING BULLETIN - If you would like the
wiletin emalled please complete the form
n the folder at the back of the Church or
wnail: boorowa@cg.org.au. We would like
o make contact with more Parishioners
hrought the Bulletin. A reminder a hard
sopy of the Bulletin may be found at

armody’s Newsagency

MASS TIMETABLE FOR YOUNG, GRENFELL AND
BOOROWA

inalong

IRCET CREDIT - 1* Collection

ccount Name: CentralPresbyterFund
$B: 062-786

ank Account: 000029248

aference: PARISH “SURNAME"

“ COLLECTION : BSB 062786 A/c 14844 — Please add name &
1d envelope number

.is very important that individuals put

he Reference information in, that way
10ney can be allocated correctly

BOOROWA: Saturday Vigil 6.00pm

(10 people only)
BINALONG: 9.00am Liturgy of the Word with Holy

Communion, - (10 peaple only)

Mass 4™ Sunday monthly - Fr Crowe (10 people
only)

YOUNG: Saturday Vigil 6.00pm & Sunday 9.00am
(10 people only)

GRENFELL: Sunday 9.00am (10 people only)

COVID-19 Latest protocols for NSW parishes
The NSW Premier has announced changes to
COVID-19 restrictions which will bring NSW in

line with the ACT effective Friday, 15 May

2020. Please note the following: 1. Churches
may now be open but will be restricted to no

more than 10 people in the building at any
time. 2. Mass may be celebrated for no more
than 10 people, excluding those conducting
the service. 3. Funerals celebrated inside the
church building are restricted to 20 people,
excluding those conducting the service. 4.
Funerals celebrated outside the church
building are restricted to 30 people, excluding
those conducting the service. 5. Weddings
may now be celebrated with 10 people,
excluding those conducting the ceremony.
These gatherings are permitted with the
physical distancing rule of 1.5 metres. No
physical sign of peace is permitted and the
current protocols for Holy Communion
remain in place.

"The Christian does not think God will love us
because we are good, but that God will make
us good because He loves us; just as the
roof of a sunhouse does not attract the sun
because it is bright, but becomes bright
because the sun shines on it."

--- C.S.Lewis

Dear Parishioners

We are now able to resume Mass but under
the strict conditions of Covid 19 which limits
us to 10 people only per Mass, this does not
include Clergy or Ministry.

If you wish to attend Mass under the Covid 19
conditions you need to call me, Teena
McGrath on 0437272000 and your name will
be added to our list. You will be notified what
Mass you can attend.

There will be various Masses throughout the
week and we will accommodate everyone
who is interested in attending Mass.

These remain difficult and challenging times
and hopefully things will return to normal
very soon.In the mean time we do ask that
you remain positive and patient as we work
through this next phase.

Yours Sincerely
Teena McGrath
Parish Pastoral Chair.

Fellow Parishioners
By the time you have the opportunity to read
this letter it will be almost two months since
we have been able to attend Mass. We hope
that during this time of lockdown (or lockout in
the case of the Church) you are all taking care
of yourselves and those that look to you for
help and hopefully a return to some degree of
normality regarding Mass attendance Is not far
away.,
Sadly at this time of locked Churches our
Parish is in the same position as households
and businesses in that we continue to have
financial obligations that must be met.
As you are probably aware a large percentage
of our Parish income comes from contnbutlons
to the second collection during Mass.
Obviously with no Sunday Mass this income
source has ceased. We therefore ask that
those of you who normally support your Parish
in this way do one of the following at least
until we are back to regular Mass attendance:
Change your method o6f support from using the
second collection to direct credit to Parish
account either weekly or monthly, or
Put the money you would normally contribute
aside so it is available to put on the'second
plate when we are able to attend Mass
Obviously the former method is preferable for
budgeting and planning purposes but it is a
matter of personal preference.
For those of you who would like to direct
details are as follows:
ST PATRICKS CHURCH BOOROWA ACCOUNT
BSB: 062-786 / ACCOUNT NO: 000014844
We thank you & especially thank those give
directly for your understanding during this
trying time.

St Patricks Boorowa & Binalong Finance

Committee

PLEASE STAY SAVE & LOOK AFTER
YOURSELVES & ONE ANOTHER
e00©

ST JOSEPH’S PRIMARY SCHOOL: Principal Mr Brendan Maynard, Ph 63853263 Fax 63853487 Email:office.stjboorowa@cg.catholic.edu.au
HENNESSY CATHOLIC COLLEGE — YOUNG — YRS 7-12 : Mrs Kathy Holding, Ph 63821486, Fax 63824585, Email:office.hennessy@cg.catholic.edu.au
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